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‘Be kind and compassionate to one another, forgiving each other,  

just as in Christ, God forgave you” 

Ephesians 4:32 

 

Dear parents 

Only one week until the end of this half term! In many ways it has 

gone very quickly but I think that the children and staff will be glad 

of the rest. Even if we are not able to leave the county! 

One of our governors, Audrey Bomford, led a lovely worship on 

Tuesday with the help of some furry friends. Everyone, including the 

adults, was entranced by Audrey’s storytelling and she left us with a 

prayer box for us to post prayers into whenever we need it. Thanks 

to Audrey for her spiritual guidance and let’s hope we meet the 

other animals in the family… 

Many of you will know that we pride ourselves on the amount of 

outdoor learning we do here at Pott Shrigley. We also take the 

children outside to play in the rain, unless there is a downpour. As 

we come into the winter months, please can you ensure that your 

child comes to school with a warm, preferably waterproof coat. Hats 

and gloves are also welcome if they are not too precious (some of 

us find it challenging to keep a track of our belongings). 

 

 



 

Don’t forget that it is the sponsored walk next Wednesday afternoon 

so wrap your children up warm– we’d suggest they bring trainers / 

walking boots depending on the weather. Comfortable trousers or 

leggings may be worn.  Don’t forget to get some sponsors – all 

money raised will go towards enhancing our reading stock which in 

some cases is rather old and out of date. 

Hope you have an enjoyable weekend. 

Kind Regards 

 

Joanne Bromley 

Joanne Bromley 

 

Dates for next week include: 

Sunday 18th October    Family Service 

Monday 19th October     Front Row Music 

Wednesday 21st October   PTA Sponsored Walk 

Thursday 22nd October    Kick Start P.E. Lessons 

Friday 23rd October    Forest School 

       School finishes for half term 

Monday 2nd  November    School re-opens  

 

 

 

 


